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March 6, 2024

To: Provincial / Territorial Sport Organizations

From: Barry Petrachenko
Executive Director

Copies: Pickleball Canada Board of Directors

Subject: Court Construction

Please note the following clarification regarding the Pickleball Canada Insurance
Program. This information has also been added to the Frequently Asked Questions
section of the Pickleball Canada Website.

Question:

If a club is going through the process of court construction or the construction of a new
facility does Pickleball Canada’s insurance cover these projects?

Answer:

In situations where a Board decision leads to an ongoing business venture (i.e.
constructing/managing a facility) then that venture will require separate coverage as it
exceeds the scope of what is deemed “normal operations” of an association/club under our
policy. It is best to obtain separate insurance coverage for this project.
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